
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
January 11, 2008 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  MSQR2E , Request for supercede of test report 
 
Please remove original test report uploaded on 12/07/07 and replace with rev test report  uploaded 12/19/07.     
 
The reason for the request is that the original test report was a combination DSS/DTS report – which is no longer 
allowed.  Separate reports were uploaded correctly.   
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


